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I am responding to your violation notice. 

Dates the violation occurred were 1-11-17 through 1-18-17. 
The notice was correct on dates please see attached. 

On the failure to estimate the amount of regulated asbestos. They Asbestos 
testing on the insurance company report stated the 2 floors were asbestos free 
and the basement was unable to be tested for safety reasons but there were no 
visible signs of asbestos. On our end we had no reason to believe there was 
asbestos. Later testing showed minimal levels of asbestos tiles underneath 
carpeting on the back floor of basement. Either way I fully admit we were in the 
wrong with this approach not quite understanding the standard protocol for this 
type of project. 
This was not intentional in anyway. 

After we were notified we halted the project and hired UP Abatement 
Company to come in and finish up project. 

To prevent this in the future we will test entire building and if we can't we will 
treat it as an asbestos abatement project. 

Please understand this was not intentional and we will not repeat this type of 
behavior. We take pride in following the rules and doing things by the book. 

Sincerely, 

Gary Moyie 
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